CANTON AMATEUR RADIO CLUB
MINUTES 09/20/95

The regular meeting of the Canton Amateur Radio Club was called to order on
Sept 20, 1995 at 7:30pm by Dale, KB8LWP. A round of introductions followed
with 38 members present and 3 guests.

Secretary's report: There were no additions or corrections to the minutes of the
August meeting and a motion was made to accept the minutes.

Treasurer's report: This being the third month of the quarter, there is no formal
report. The trustees do have a summary as of the 15th of the month.

Old business: Corporate Cup was handled by the Massillon Club.

New Business: Nominating Committee, Gene N2IMK reported that there are two
nominated for the two trustee positions. They are Rich N8XGC and Gene
N2IMK and the floor is open for nominations. Paul KF2AA was nominated
and he accepted. With no further nominations the floor was closed and
voting of the members proceeded. The two new trustees are: Rich
N8XGC and Paul KF2AA.

Congratulations guys!

Safety Break: Sandy KB8FZX reported that the Safety Break was running |
along smoothly.

Art WBFEC reported that Carroll Co. will be having their first club meeting
at the end of the week. It's going to be near the square at the Citizens
Banking Co. 7:00pm Thursday Sept 28th.

A wonderful program on Antenna's was given by Dag W8LVL. He seemed to
catch everyone's attention with his knowledge. If you missed this program, you
missed a good one.

The Meeting adjourned at 8:29 for coffee and donuts.



